From:

Sent: 27 November 2023 13:45

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Fwd: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Dear Daren,

Re: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P - Primrose Hill - Park Gates / Rectification

I am just writing to register my support for the replacement of the temporary gates around Primrose Hill with permanent, decorative ones in line with the other Royal National Parks in London.

As a local resident myself and my family have personally benefited enormously from the park being closed overnight at weekends.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Afza Zaki